## THANK YOU

Deacon Boad members,

I just wanted to say thank you all for meeting with me the other day.

It was very nice to share a little about where I've been ad where I feel bood is taking me. I luge you call have a blessed week.

Thanks again Brenda Boxd



Dear Poster Fevin,

Jet hardly seems possible that another

Successful deadoning year is over and we

are now fast approaching the and of our

shoed year on June 30. I'm winting because

Yood News ful consistently contributed to

our Northwester Fund in the past. Thunk you

for supporting Christ-centered education! as

the approach the end of June would your

Church proyesfully consider an additional

Church proyesfully consider an additional

aft that will help beep a Northwester

I thenh you so much! Best wishes for

a creek summer.

Cordially,

Dear Good News Reformed, Thank you so much for supporting over start during the 18-19 school year, We are so uny appreciative of all you have done. Thanks again, The beerge Mibovem Jast





New Friends at Good News Reformed Church in Scoux Fall thank you for your geft to Despiration Hells. It is being ersed to kelp pupare the Eamp for our summer quests and beep costs down for all our campers. Soon the camp will be active with children. We will Relp them know and experience the love of Jesus. . Kank you for your partnership in ministry! ( ) and

Inspiration Hills will provide an environment in which the individual will come to know and grow in Christ and be challenged for life in God's Kingdom!

Bethany Christian Services 400 S Sycamore Ave. Ste 103-1 Sioux Falls, SD 57110



May 31, 2019

74

Pastor Kevin Schneider Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Pastor Kevin.

Thank you for your recent gift of \$933.00 in support of our Safe Families for Children Program. Bethany envisions a world where every child has a loving family. Thanks to partners like you, each day we are one step closer to achieving this vision.

We are demonstrating the love and compassion of Jesus Christ around the globe as we work to keep families together and find families for children in need. Thank you for your partnership. One act of love can make a world of difference.

Blessings,

Topee of Eggernaater

Renee J. Eggebraaten Branch Director

No goods or services were provided to the donor in exchange for this gift. Your year-to-date giving is \$5,043.00.

P.S. For a FREE copy of the brochure, "Your Legacy of Love," contact Sarah Bruinsma toll-free at 1.866.905.PLAN (7526) or <a href="mailto:sbruinsma@bethany.org">sbruinsma@bethany.org</a>.

P.P.S. Watch for our new brand coming soon! The new brand is more than a logo—it is an invitation to join a movement to change the world through family. Our name will stay the same, but we'll step forward with a compassionate boldness for the work we are called to be a part of.



Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106-0521

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

"Ben was thankful for the help that your gift made possible. Ben came into the Center of Hope looking for a bike. He said he was in town from Santee, Nebraska because his 9 year old grand daughter, had leukemia. He also shared that his son was in a car accident related to drinking and was a quadriplegic and that he has been a recovered alcoholic for 33 years. God has seen him through many difficulties and he is now a lay pastor/deacon in his church in Santeecurrently acting pastor. He was so thankful for a bike so he could get around Sioux Falls.

Thank you for your gift of \$744.00 on 5/17/2019 which provided the means for Ben to get where he needs to in Sioux Falls. Charle you all at Good News. You are a blessing! Cal

In Christ,

Rev. Calvin Ver Mulm

Pastor/Development Officer

Calvin Ver Mulm

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. 501c3



225 E 11th Street, Suite 200 Sioux Falls, SD 57104 605-331-3935

May 28, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Road Sioux Falls, SD 57106

Dear Good News Reformed Church,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$711.00 that you made on 5/21/2019. Through our ministry, you are making a tremendous impact in the lives of those in the Sioux Empire whom we serve. We are so thankful for your care and support!

Your gift enables us to provide much needed financial, referral, and informational assistance to those struggling with housing, utility, and transportation needs.

## Did you know:

- Every \$25 donated, provides a month of transportation for a newly employed person working towards self sufficiency.
- Every \$250 donated, can keep a family's lights on and their house warm through our utility assistance program.
- Every \$500 donated, helps a homeless or near homeless person attain and retain safe housing.

The Community Outreach is committed to empowering people in our community to reach and maintain self-sufficiency. Because of your gift, we can better assist those in need reach this goal as well as work together with other agencies and ministries to meet needs in our community.

Thank you for being a difference maker and giving hope to others!

Gratefully,

Peter J. Nord, CFRE

Resource Development Manager

The Community Outreach is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, Federal Tax ID #46-0416744.

No goods or services were received in consideration of this gift.

Thanks Mary!
Congraits on your
graduation.





June 3, 2019

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Feeding South Dakota, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of 2,518 pounds of food, given in the month of May.

Feeding South Dakota provides on-going hunger relief to South Dakotans through our Distribution Centers, Food Pantries, Mobile Distributions, Childhood Hunger Programs and a network with hundreds of partner agencies across the state. With this network we are able to feed nearly 100,000 children, adults, and seniors annually.

Thanks to your continuing partnership, we provided over 10.2 million meals to families in need last year.

Thank you again for your gift.

Sincerely,

Matt Gassen, CEO Feeding South Dakota

As a 501(C)(3) organization we ensure that your donations will be used in compliance with clauses (i) and (ii) of section 170(E)(3) of the Tax Reform Act of 1976, and our records are available to the IRS upon request. We affirm that no goods or services were provided to you by us in exchange for this donation.





Dear Brother/Sister of Christ,

Thank you for giving to ministry. The men who come to know the grace of God within the prison system, also come to learn and prize many things that are taught in God's Word. Such as in Romans 5:5-8. The list of things given in this scripture: persoverance, character and hope, give them and their families a future to look forward to. All of this comes from the love of God poured into their hearts by the Holy Spirit. We want you to know that the love of God in your life has major ramifications to the process that has unfolded in their lives through your gift, You have shown us your faith by your works (dames 2:18), God Bloss you and thank you again!

In the Love of Jesus,

Living Stone Church

May 24, 2019



Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sloux Falls, SD 57106

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for your recent gift of \$5,000.00 and for your participation in a Something to Eat<sup>TM</sup> packing event. Your hard work means that nutritious meals are going to those who are facing food insecurity. Thank you so much for your hands-on efforts to make a difference for the hungry in our communities.

Something to Eat<sup>TM</sup> aims to mobilize teenagers, their families, and the community to help address issues of food insecurity, primarily in Kansas City and surrounding areas, but also internationally for disaster relief situations. Youth groups, school groups and others come together to fight hunger, and we thank you for being part of this mission. Our packaging parties tap into the emerging generation's desire for social justice by packaging meals for food insecure families both locally and globally. We love the fact that hungry people get food and that young people grow up with a passion to care for their neighbors and are taught how to actually make a difference.

Since it began in 2009, Something to Eat<sup>TM</sup> has packaged more than six million meals. Thank you for being part of that amazing impact, for your giving and your participation. Please consider becoming a regular donor and volunteer. Your gifts to Something to Eat<sup>TM</sup> will directly provide food for the hungry and expose young people to the problems leading to food insecurity.

God bless you for caring, giving and volunteering. Sincerely,

Mike King | President and CEO

١...

Good News Reformed Church 1800 S Valley View Rd Sioux Falls, SD 57106



Dear Friends,

The energy is high at all of Youthfront's locations and programs as we anticipate summer's arrival!

Our summer college staff has arrived at our camps to start their training and begin their service. We will be mentoring them as they prepare to also mentor youth on their faith journeys. Our missional journeys teams are readying to host groups serving at our mission locations in Croc, Mexico, and in the Argentine (Kansas City, Kan.). We're also finalizing the curriculum for our middle school social entrepreneurship program, Imagine Argentine, and our Something to Eat Staff is gearing up to facilitate and lead thousands of young people who will be packaging nutritional meals to meet the needs of those who are dealing with insufficient means and food insecurities.

Our Youthfront Staff is partnering with wonderful friends like you to engage in transformational ministry with thousands of young people eager to learn how to serve God in ways that make the world a better place. Thank you for your partnership and thank you so much for your recent gift of \$755.00. Your support strengthens us and makes our ministry possible. We deeply appreciate your generosity and look forward to sharing with you all the wonderful victories that will be happening during our intense summer ministry schedule.

Finally, our long awaited, and much needed brand new Youthfront Headquarters on Rainbow Boulevard will open officially on June 20, 2019 with a ribbon-cutting event and building blessing. We're looking forward to continuing our ministry in the new headquarters so closely tied to our original facility in both geography and emotion. We hope you will join us for the celebration - learn more and RSVP at www.youthfront.com/grand-opening-rsvp.

On behalf of our staff and the youth and families we minister to, thank you again for your support.

Peace and Blessings,

Mike King | President and CEO

PS. You can join us in prayer any time by downloading our free Youthfront Midday Prayer App for Apple or Android devices.

- 1